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Update: Pay and Grade Progression  
 

The PSA has been inundated with calls from members regarding Pay Progression and Grade 

Progression that the Department of Health Free State has failed to implement up to date. 

 

The PSA has established that the Department has not paid out pay progression for qualifying staff for the 

period 2019/2020, 2020/2021, and 2021/2022, even though submissions were approved for payments. 

 

The PSA has written to the Head of the Department and requested that all its members that qualify for 

Pay Progression and Grade Progression be paid. And, to indicate why payment have not been made yet. 

Members who have not been paid are encouraged to submit their names to the provincial office. Please 

email your names to Sharon.els@psa.co.za. 

 

Members will be kept informed of developments in this regard. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

11-05-2023 

 
 

mailto:Sharon.els@psa.co.za

